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Ms. Joan Jackson

Exploitation Technician

Canadian Natural Resources Limited
2000, 425 1st Street S.W.

Calgary, AB T2P 3L8

Dear Ms. Jackson:

RE: APPLICATION FOR CONCURRENT PRODUCTION
BUICK CREEK LOWER HALFWAY “H” POOL

This is with respect to your application dated August 14, 1995, requesting
approval of a concurrent production scheme for the subject pool.

At this time only the CNRL Buick c-45-A/94-A-14 (WA 9204) well is completed
in the Buick Creek Lower Halfway “H” pool.

A detailed geological review of the Buick Creek Lower Halfway formation is
currently under way. This review was initiated due to an application from CNRL
requesting modifications to the GEP approvals for the offsetting Lower Halfway
“C” and “D” pools in the Buick Creek field. Once this review is complete, we will
be able to address your subject application as well as the GEP applications for
the Lower Halfway “C” and “D” pools..

Your sincerely,

e

B. van Oort, P. Eng.
Director
Engineering and Operations Branch
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